DPD

From:

Emma Anderson

Sent:

02 November 2016 11:50

To:

DPD

Cc:

Clare Dalley

Subject:

FW: Refuse Storage SPD Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam.

Crediton Town Council considered the SPD below at its meeting held on Tuesday, 1st November 2016 and it was agreed to support the Supplementary Planning Document regarding 'Refuse Storage for New Residential Properties'

Best wishes

Mrs Emma Anderson BA (Hons) Assistant Clerk

Crediton Town Council Market Street Crediton EX17 2BN

To keep up to date on the Council's activities follow us on Facebook & Twitter

CONFIDENTIALITY

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may be confidential and also legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message from your system immediately.

Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000, Lawful Business Practice Regulations, any E-mail sent to or from this address may be accessed by someone other than the recipient for system management and security purposes. Senders and recipients should be aware that emails and their contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request made under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation.

This email message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. However, Crediton Town Council does not accept any liability in respect of damage caused by any virus that is not detected.

From: DPD

Sent: 07 October 2016 13:13

To: All Members

Subject: Refuse Storage SPD Consultation

Dear Councillor

Re: Refuse Storage for New Residential Properties - Supplementary Planning Document

Mid Devon District Council is carrying out a second stage of consultation on a new Supplementary Planning Document which will provide guidance on the design of waste and recycling storage for all types of residential properties in Mid Devon. The SPD will apply to the whole of Mid Devon, except for a small area of Cheriton Bishop parish within Dartmoor National Park.

The Council conducted an initial consultation from the 23 May 2016 – 18 July 2016 on the content of this new SPD. A total of 9 valid responses were received and have been considered when producing the draft SPD.

The draft SPD and associated documents are available on the Council's website at:

https://www.middevon.gov.uk/refusestorage

Hard copies can be provided to members upon request and will be made available at Council offices and at Mid Devon Libraries during normal opening hours. Public consultation commences **10 October 2016**.

Formal representations should be made in writing (postal or electronic) and must be received on or before 21 November 2016 (midnight). Responses can be emailed to <u>planningconsultations@middevon.gov.uk</u> or posted/delivered to: Forward Planning, Mid Devon District Council, Phoenix House, Phoenix Lane, Tiverton, EX16 6PP and must include a name and full postal address, otherwise comments cannot be registered.

Town and parish councils have been given the opportunity to request a member of the Forward Planning team to attend a town or parish council meeting to explain the contents of the draft SPD and answer questions.

Yours faithfully

The Forward Planning Team Mid Devon District Council T: 01884 234221 / 234922 E: dpd@middevon.gov.uk

Save time and do it online www.middevon.gov.uk

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may be confidential and also legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message from your system immediately.

Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000, Lawful Business Practice Regulations, any E-mail sent to or from this address may be accessed by someone other than the recipient for system management and security purposes.

Senders and recipients should be aware that emails and their contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request made under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation.

This email message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. However, Mid Devon District Council does not accept any liability in respect of damage caused by any virus that is not detected.

www.middevon.gov.uk